
ONE MONTH TO BECOME A WRITER 

A warm hello to you all, members of the AREF and readers of the AREF-Info. 

Once again, we are asking for your participation in preparing the next issue of your paper, which 
should be available around December 20. 

As for the preceding issues, authors of the published texts will each receive $50. 

Texts will be selected according to the fact that their topic is hot, or that their authors have 
never been published in the AREF-Info. 

The deadline is November 30. Please send your texts in Word format (no more than 2 pages) to: 
c.chamberland@yahoo.ca 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Claude Chamberland 
Vice-President of the AREF 

 

We would also like to remind you that the AREF-Info will be sent electronically. If you would like 
to request a printed copy and have not already done so, please contact the secretariat at: 
secretariat@aref-neq.ca 
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